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NEWSLETTER 11 – 4th December 2020 

Welcome to the eleventh edition of our weekly ‘admin’ newsletter for the 2020/2021 academic year. This will keep 
you up to date with whole school events and activities. 

 

 

 

 

 

% Attendance by Class 

1CW 97.78 1AJ 100 1CS 97.5 2AA 90 

2JK 100 2LB 96.05 2LW 98.33 2MD 91.67 

2NP/KA 100 2SR 100 3AO 100 3AP 82.05 

3LC 98 3MW 100 3NA 92.5 3NH 88.57 

4AJ 90.91 4HM 80 6EM 80 6PF 95 

NURSING TEAM – TELEPHONE NUMBER CHANGE 

Just to let you know there have been some changes with 

NHS telephone numbers. We have had new ones for 

Christmas and are still learning how to use them, so 

please bear with us. They are 
01270 826151 there is an answerphone on this. 

01270 826150 there is no answerphone on this. 

These are direct numbers to our office and only we can 

get the voicemails, so they are secure. 

 

WEEKLY INSPIRATION 

This week 2LB shared a quote:  
 "Laughter is timeless, imagination has no age, and 

dreams are forever"   

Walt Disney 

 
FREE SCHOOL MEALS 

With the Government agreeing to fund Free School 
Meals for the Christmas Period, we need to ensure we 
have the correct email address for you to receive the 
vouchers.  If you have recently changed your email 
address or do not receive the newsletter by email, please 
make sure you let us know your correct one. 
If you are not currently receiving Free School Emails and 
think you may be eligible, please visit 
http://www.cheshireeast.gov.uk/schools/free_school_m
eals.aspx 

 

NON-UNIFORM DAY – RNLI 

Thank you for supporting our non-uniform day in support 

of the RNLI.  So far, we have raised an amazing £150. 

CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY 
Springfield will be taking part in Christmas Jumper Day on 
Friday 11th December in aid of Save the Children. Staff 
and pupils can come to school wearing their festive 
jumpers on the Friday (pupils will still be required to wear 
school uniform as normal, along with a Christmas jumper 
instead of school jumper/cardigan). 
  
Due to Covid, we will not be asking for cash donations in 
to school, but if staff and parents/carers would like to 
donate, they can do so through the Save the Children 
website donation page 
https://www.savethechildren.org.uk/donate 
 

FRIENDS OF SPRINGFIELD – CHRISTMAS MARKET 

Have you joined us on our Friends of Springfield School 
Facebook pages where you will be able to browse 
through the vast array of handmade crafts and gifts, not 
only produced by our students at Springfield School, but 
by parents, carers, family and friends as well as 
contributions from our local community. The attached 
sheet will give you an idea of the lovely items for sale, 
with many more on the pages.  If you wish to order 
anything, you can do so via Facebook messenger or 
contact the class directly. 

Friends of Springfield School | Facebook 

Friends of Springfield Market Place | Facebook 

 

http://www.cheshireeast.gov.uk/schools/free_school_meals.aspx
http://www.cheshireeast.gov.uk/schools/free_school_meals.aspx
https://www.savethechildren.org.uk/donate
https://www.facebook.com/groups/979020902608985
https://www.facebook.com/groups/979020902608985
https://www.facebook.com/groups/fosmarketplace
https://www.facebook.com/groups/fosmarketplace
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 *** REMINDERS *** 
 

NUT FREE SCHOOL 

For new and existing parents please remember that we 

are a Nut Free School and be mindful of this when 

sending in snacks or packed lunches 

 

DINNER MONEY 

Current school meal prices are:  

Primary aged pupil (year 3-6) - £2:30 per meal 

Secondary aged pupil (year 7 and over) - £2:50 per meal 

Payments should be made via ParentPay.  If you have any 

difficulties, please get in touch. 

 

NURSING TEAM 

Could parents/carers let the Nursing Team know of any 

changes in their child’s conditions/medications/ A & E 

attendances etc via eSchools to Jenny Smith or Debbie 

Potts. Parents can e-school, send letters or call us. We 

are in school between 8.30am and 16.30pm each week 

day.    

 

The new number to call for any continence issues or 

change of size of nappies is 01270 826360. 
 

PHYSIOTHERAPY AND OCCUPATIONAL THERAPY 

If you have any questions regarding your child’s 

physio/OT/Orthotics care, the team can be contacted via 

eSchools, or telephoning school and asking for the 

Therapy Department.  Could you please let us know of 

any upcoming orthopaedic appointments or planned 

surgery that has been scheduled for your child. Hayley 

Mitchell, Physiotherapist is in school Monday to Friday 

and Yvonne Williams, OT works on a Monday.  

Useful contact numbers 

For wheelchair reviews: 

Wheelchair assessment unit  01625 663345 

For wheelchair repairs: 

Rosscare 0151 6536000 

Physio/OT office:   01270 826153 

 
REMOTE LEARNING 

If your child needs to self-isolate at home resources will 
be available from the class teacher to continue 
Education. Information will be sent out to parents as and 
when this occurs.  
If your child is waiting on test results or a family 
member’s test results, a planner will be sent home by the 
class teacher.  
Please contact us if you need any further support while 
your child is away from school.  


